COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
: 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th December, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received Mr. Carstensen's letter of the 10th
instant régarding Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Yard Ncs. 748/750,
and in reply thereto I havé TC state that, as mentioned in my ~
letter of the 28th ultimo, tﬁa size of the beam knees as amendec
on the plan to 900 with eight 22 m/m rivets is in accordance wit
the practice of the Committee for single deck tankers. At
that time a concession was made in that 1t was agreéd that the
two further enlarged knees previously required to be fitted in
each tank might be dispensed with, and 1t is considered that,

although it 1is noted the scantlings of the beams have been

increased, no further concession in respect of these knees can
be agreed to.
I em, Dear Sirs,
Yours feithfully,

Secretary.
The Burveyors,

BREMEN.




